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	Text1: 
   The Guilford Police Department would like to advise travelers that as of 0230 hours, Boston Post Rd (US Route 1) is closed between Dunk Rock Rd and Long Hill Rd due to emergency repair work.  This area is just East of Bishops Orchards.  Detours around the area will be made using Dunk Rock Rd to Farmview La to Three Mile Course for Northbound traffic and Three Mile Course to Farmview La to Dunk Rock Rd for Southbound traffic.  The utility companies report this closure will continue for most of the day (2/24/18).  Please plan ahead for possible delays.

   The repairs will also cause intermittent power outages throughout the day.


